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“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

Understanding the World 

This half term we are going to be learning more 

about our garden centre and its café. We will 

watching our plants grow too and be finding out 

whose sunflower grows the tallest. We will also 

be finding out about Noah and his ark. Look out 

for animals around the unit. 

Mathematics  

This half term we will be 

counting in 2s an 10s practically. 

We will also be using our addition 

and subtraction facts to help us 

solve word problems. We will also 

be weighing objects to sort from 

the heaviest to the lightest and 

using water to measure capacity. 

STORY ROOM LAUNCH!  

Look out for the launch of our new story room dur-

ing the this half term. There are still spaces if you 

could spare an hour a week to 

share stories with the children. 

See Mrs Screaton for more de-

tails if you can help.   

At home you could... 
 Continue to contribute to the children’s ‘Home School Diaries’ by commenting on things that your child has been 

doing at home.  We all really enjoy sharing them and seeing what the children’s interests are out of school. 

 Log onto NORTLE where there are lots of educational games that your child can play, you can find their log in 

details in their reading diaries https://www.northumberlandvtle.net/ especially in Big Bus in the resources sec-

tion. 

 Try this website for some fantastic counting games—http://www.topmarks.co.uk/Interactive.aspx?cat=1 

 Practise handwriting with your child by using the Read, Write, Inc rhymes and the number rhymes to correctly 

to write the letters and numbers remembering to hold the pencil between finger and thumb.  

 Check our school website for our fun in the sun photographs at https:/www.amblelinks.northumberland.sch.uk 

Literacy 

For the last 6 weeks we will be continuing with our 

Read Write Inc on a daily basis. The RWI groups have 

been changed as we are still making lots of progress 

We will be using our RWI skills to write lots of stories 

exploring different characters and settings including 

Dear Zoo and Noah’s Ark. Keep checking for the weekly 

challenge in the writing area too! 

Physical Development  

We will continue to do PE outside, so please make sure your child 

has the correct shoes. We will be practising lots of different ac-

tivities for our sports say which is scheduled for Monday 8th July. 

As the sun gets warmer please send your child with a sun hat to 

protect them and put sun cream on bare arms and legs, faces and 

the back of the neck. Have a look at all of the out-

door learning we have been doing this week on the 

school website. 

Transition into Year 1 

In preparation for Year 1 we will be learn-

ing to line up ready to come into our class 

in the morning. From Monday we will line up 

at the door nearest Year 1 to come in. We 

will leave from this door at home time too. 
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Physical Development 
We will do P.E one morning per week either in the school hall or outside. Seahorses only take off socks and 

shoes so no need for PE kits, The Turtles need a PE kit (white t shirt and black or blue shorts) in school 

everyday.  

 

We love  being outside and try to be out everyday so appropriate clothing is essential. Please ensure that 

your child has a coat left at school everyday.  
  


